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Thursday 8th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of a unit of work in History, Year 3 will be taking part in a Stone Age to Iron Age 
workshop on Wednesday 21st September. The children will begin the workshop at 9am and 
will finish at 3pm. 
 
As a part of the workshop, children will be participating in a drama and prehistoric photoshoot 
where children will have the opportunity to dress up as a Stone Age child and role play what 
an ordinary day would have looked like for them. They will also have the opportunity to make 
salt dough artefacts and create their own 3D Stone Henge. The workshop will give the children 
first-hand experience of what it may have been like during the Stone Age period.  
 
Children will have their usual break time and lunch time in school so if your child has a packed 
lunch please ensure you send them with one.   
 
The cost of the workshop is £6.00 per child. Please ensure you pay via Parent Pay by Friday 
16th September 2022. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

S Tanna 
 

Mrs S Tanna                             
Year 3 Lead and Class Teacher              

 


